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Winter	has	arrived	and	with	it	has	come	the	cold	and	the	snow.		While	the	temperature	outside	might	be	
dropping,	things	are	just	heating	up	in	the	warm	halls	of	ExCEL.			
	
Student	news-	The	wolfpack	has	lost	a	few	members	over	the	last	month	with	our	numbers	slipping	slightly	
to	43	at	this	moment.		The	even	distribution	of	last	semester	has	passed,	and	nearly	half	of	our	students	are	
in	our	middle	school.			
	
We	had	a	couple	outstanding	members	during	the	month	of	January,	and	they	have	been	named	our	
February	Leaders	of	the	pack.		In	the	middle	school,	C.	Goston	of	Kewanee	has	been	given	the	distinction	of	
“Leader	of	the	Pack.”		In	the	high	school,	N.	Vancil	of	Kewanee	gets	the	nod	as	the	“Leader	of	the	Pack”.	
	
Staff	news-	ExCEL	has	also	elected	a	“Leader	of	the	Staff”	for	their	outstanding	work	through	the	month	of	
January.		Mr.	Roome	from	our	high	school	floor	was	given	the	honor	this	month.		Mr.	Roome	is	the	high	
school	science	teacher,	but	he	is	always	looking	for	ways	to	help	around	the	building	and	coming	up	with	
ideas	to	improve	our	program.			
	
Building	News-	Our	high	school	S.T.E.P.	program	will	be	taking	our	students	on	a	field	trip	to	Rock	Island	to	
get	an	opportunity	to	tour	the	union	facilities	used	to	train	plumbers	and	pipefitters	as	well	as	heat	and	
frost	insulators.	That	field	trip	will	take	place	on	February	9th.			
	
	


